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Sent: 15 November 2019 11:25
To;

Ce: 100avenueroadcut? [
Subject: 2017/6638/CMP - Annabel

| object to the new CMP proposal because:

It will negatively impact the health of those using the public path and children's play area. A 425%
increase from the originally planned (7) lorries to 25 is unacceptable. It will be a great disturbance to
the residents, including residents of the care home. All vehicles should be restricted.
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